
PTO NEWSLETTER, 12-1-2017 

Dear Parents, 

We cannot believe how fast this year is flying by as we are already in the  first week of December. We 

hope that you will have a the holiday spirit and create wonderful memories with your sweet 

children.  We love being a part of the PTO and seeing the excitement in their eyes as we interact with 

your children. 

Amazon Purchases 

Last week we sent home removable stickers that you can put on your computers to remind you to go to 

CRA’s website and click on the Amazon button before you buy.  It just redirects you to Amazon’s website 

and allows CRA to get 5-8% back to benefit our school!  It is super easy to do and requires nothing 

different in your shopping process other than to go to CRA FIRST AND CLICK ON THE AMAZON BUTTON 

ON THE HOME PAGE!! 

CRA’S Family Dinner for December 

For December our family dinner night out will be at California Pizza Kitchen.  Mark December 12 on your 

Calendars with more information to come! 

Thank You!!! 

We also wanted to say a big THANK YOU to Anne Tuckett for her work on the 5k!  With the proceeds of 

the 5k we were able to get new soccer goals for the school and donate $500 for the Special Education 

department to get supplies they need.  

Thank you to all of you for your generosity in helping this happen.  The kids are LOVING having soccer 

goals again!! 

There is lots going on this month and we hope that you will be able to come support your children in 

orchestra, band, and music performances.  Please check the calendars and make sure you have the 

correct dates so you don’t miss them! 

Michelle and Jill 

 

 

 


